HANOVER TOWNSHIP March 21, 2024 6:30 PM

The Hanover Township Board of Supervisors held a **Public Hearing** on **Thursday, March 21, 2024** at the Municipal Building, the meeting commenced at 6:30pm. Those present were Mr. Dale Handick-Chairman, Mr. Herb Grubbs-Vice Chair, Mr. William Michael – Supervisor, Dennis Makel - Solicitor and Chelsea Arthurs Secretary/Treasurer.

CALL TO ORDER

ROLE CALL Mr. Handick- here

Mr. Grubbs- here.

Mr. Michael - here

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

New Business

- 1. Maxwell Rezoning Request
 - Parcel number 340-012-00-00-0035-01
- 2. Fiola Rezoning Request
 - Parcel number 340-009-00-00-0005-04
- 3. Duerr Rezoning Request

Meeting Adjourned: 7:42 p.m.

Parcel number 340-037-00-00-0021-02

All applicants spoke and explained why they were requesting a zoning change. After each one spoke about what they planned to do, township residents had a chance to ask questions a voice their concerns, A copy of the Stenographer Report done by Sheila Rozance is available at the Township Building to review.

Dale Handick, Chairman

Herbert Grubbs, Vice Chairman

William Michael, Supervisor

ATTEST:

Chelsea Arthurs, Secretary/Treasurer

Date

Www.hanovertownship.biz

www.hanovertownship.biz

by

Date